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If you are worried that your child is falling 
behind on their learning due to low 
attendance please come and discuss this 
with us. They may need extra support due to 
the time they have lost.  
How many days has your child been off 
school and lost hours of learning? 
1 day = 5 1/2 hours 
2 days = 11 hours 
3 days = 16 1/2 hours 
4 days = 22 hours 
5 days (one week) = 27 1/2  hours 

Community Grant
Community grants are available from the wind farm. 
See poster opposite. Poster is also displayed in the 
information board outside the main entrance. 

Who is picking your child up from school? 
Please let us know if it is anyone different picking 
your child up from school. They will not be handed 
over to anyone unless it has been confirmed by 
yourselves as parents. This is to ensure we are 
keeping your child safe and we hope you can 
understand this. Please do not be offended if we do 
not handover your child to someone we don't know!! 
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Diary Dates

March 23rd Rugby and netball matches at Llandarcy 

March 24th Red Nose Day 

March 27th Year 4 Tag rugby 

April 5th Easter bonnet parade 

Easter bingo

April 7th Last day in school - Easter holidays!!

EASTER ACTIVITY CAMP 
ACTIVITY CAMP THAT YOUR CHILDREN CAN 
ATTEND DURING THE HOLIDAYS. ALL DETAILS ON 
THIS POSTER OPPOSITE. IF YOU WANT AN 
APPLICATION FORM PLEASE SEE MRS ADAMS IN 
THE OFFICE. 

What's on the menu? 
If you need to know what's on the 
menu for school lunches you can 
access this from the neath port talbot 
website. Click on this link broccoli 
bob.co.uk/documents/
SchoolMenu%20_November%202016
-April%202017.pdf

We will also add a link to this via our 
school website. 

Parking 
Please can I remind all parents to 
be mindful of where they park in the 
street. Drivers should not park in 
residents parking area. Residents 
have paid for these spaces and 
complain to the school when they 
are unable to park outside their 
homes. They have made enquiries 
with the council and they can 
apparently photograph the car and 
report it. I know the parking 
situation is difficult but please try 
and think how you would feel if this 
was your problem. 

See Saw
It's great to see parents looking out for their children's 
work on see saw. It is a great way for you to see what 
is going on in class. If you haven't signed up to it 
please let us know and Mrs DeClaire will sort 
everything out for you. School pay the costs of this 
programme and it doesn't cost you anything so please 
take advantage of it whilst you can. The more parents 
that use it the more we can justify the cost too. It really 
is very good. Ask your children to show you. 

Anti racism workshops were held last 
week with years 5 & 6. Check out the 

twitter account for photographs. Excellent 
workshops giving a very strong message. 
Thank you so much to 'Show Racism the 

Red Card'. 

Reminder - if your child is having a problem in school 
with another pupil please come and talk to the teacher 
so that we can work together on this. School policy does 
not encourage children to fight as a means of defence! 
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